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Docklow Pools, Leominster, Herefordshire.

Proposed five holiday chalets, Flood Risk Assessment.

Due to increased demand it is proposed to construct five new holiday chalets on the site
now reserved for touring caravans.

The level of the site is126 metres, the ground level adjacent to these chalets 1s to be raised
by 1.800m, the floor level being 128m; the floor level of the proposed chalets will match

the existing chalets along the river.

The river adjacent to these chalets as been dredged clean and culverts have been
constructed to carry flood water around the bridges on the site.

The original chalets where built in the year 1999, the flood water as not effected these
buildings to date.

The extensions will not atfect the existing roads, disabled access or landscaping.

Y ours sincerely,

Philip Hammond. 09:09:2009,

|1 Theodore Close Oldbury West Midlands B69 3EE Tel No 0121 552 5389.
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